NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY COUNCIL
CITY OF BRIGHTON

LAND USE & DEVELOPMENT CODE AMENDMENTS,
ARTICLES 5, 6,7, 8,9, AND 11

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Brighton will hold a public
hearing regarding the proposed amendments to Articles 5, 6 ,7, 8, 9, and 11 of the Land Use &
Development Code. The code amendments address building types, accessory structures, common
ownership communities, site design, signs, and the correction of errors.

The City Council will hold a public hearing to consider the code amendments at 6:00
p.m. on Tuesday, December 20, 2022. The hearing will take place in the Council Chambers on
the first floor of City Hall at 500 S. 4™ Avenue, Brighton, CO 80601. The City Council will hear
from City staff and any interested parties and will make a decision on the application thereafter.

Further information may be obtained from the City of Brighton’s Long Range Planner,
Shannon McDowell, by calling (303) 655-2059 or by visiting City Hall at 500 S 4th Avenue,
Brighton, CO 80601.
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